May 7, 2008
Mr.  xxxxx
Dear Mr. XXXXX:
Our records show that you have a version of the Volvo Penta XDP composite out drive (or outdrives).  Volvo Penta has just announced an “XDP Upgrade Program” to allow registered owners to swap out their XDP drives for either a DPS drive and transom shield package or an Ocean X drive and transom shield package.  The price for these upgrades is about $4,000 less than the normal price.
The Upgrade Program has a fairly complicated procedure for taking advantage of this offer (we will help you with this process) and there are some additional parts that may be needed as well (depending upon which XDP version you have), but overall it is an effective and reasonably priced way to obtain more dependable drives.

Whether to take advantage of this upgrade really depends upon the experience you have had with these XDP drives.  Many of the earlier drives had exhaust bellows issues that caused some other related problems.  Some of the drives experienced split housings around the drive shafts that may or may not have been drive manufacturing issues.  The skeg of the drive is easily damaged which sometimes can lead to water getting into the drive.  And some of the drives seem to have gear lash issues that cause premature failure while other drives have had leaking seals around the drive shafts.
We still rebuild these XDP drives and transom shields, but the supply of replacement parts for the drives is shrinking and there are a number of parts that are no longer available.  Volvo Penta is no longer offering new XDP drives or transom shields. 

The above sounds terrible and for some owners these drives have been very frustrating, but there are many XDP owners that have experienced few if any issues with these drives.  I would estimate that about 60% of XDP owners are happy with their drives.  

If you would like to discuss these options further, please feel free to call us and we can fully describe what is involved.

J.D. Neeson

President
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